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April 11, 2025 

To our valued Customers and Channel Partners, 

The recent global tariff announcements and potential supply chain disruptions have understandably raised 

questions and concerns across our industry. While the full impact is still being assessed, we anticipate there 

will be implications for parts of our supply chain. Like many in our industry, we are working quickly to 

understand how these developments may affect our operations to determine the best course of action. We 

are committed to minimizing any disruption to our partners and customers. 

Supply Chain uncertainty across transportation and logistics markets, potentially affecting equipment costs, 

are actively being monitored by our team as we are staying closely engaged with industry stakeholders to 

understand the broader implications. If product cost adjustments or surcharges become necessary, we will 

communicate to you with ample notice and transparency. 

In these evolving circumstances, E.J. Ward Inc. is committed to providing you with the tools and support you 

need to help your critical platforms stay resilient.  

We value your loyalty and partnership and appreciate your understanding as we navigate this evolving 

situation. We are committed to providing you with timely updates as more information becomes available 

and remain dedicated to supporting you with reliable and secure fuel management, telematic and EV 

charging solutions.  

For any specific concerns, please contact your regional sales team member or our customer service and 

support team.  

 

Robert E. Kettyle 
Chief Operating Officer 


